



## United States Department of the Interior

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY WASHINGTON, D.C. 20240

MAR 7 1972

Dear Dr. Rush:

In connection with the joint responsibility of the Departments of State, Defense, and Interior concerning Micronesian status negotiations, we would appreciate your arranging for the appointment of Dr. Franklin Haydn Williams to your rolls effective March 16, 1972.

Sincerely yours,

Assistant Secretary--Management and Budget

Dr. Kenneth Rush
Deputy Secretary of Defense
Department of Defense
Pentagon
Washington, D. C. 20301